
Adult Education Information Night

We will be hosting (virtually) our annual 
information night on February 15th 
@7pm. Myself, Kelsey, and Ashley will 
be presenting on a variety of topics 
for next year, including: scheduling, 
programming options, external 
partnerships, staffing, tuition, and a host of 
other topics. 

If you are unable to make this time, we will 
be recording and sharing the event. You may 
fill out the RSVP form here, and a constant 
contact email will also be sent should you 
prefer to respond to that. On the form, 
please indicate any additional questions or 
topics you would prefer to discuss. There is 
a lot to cover! 

As I mentioned at the Annual Parent 
Meeting (which at this point I would say is 
purely optional for Adult parents), we will 
plan on having the Adult Parent Meeting 
in the Fall next year as an annual tradition. 
The feedback that I got from 8th-12th grade 
families on that night was phenomenal!

Full-Year Schedule

I very much enjoyed having our 1:1 
conversations to discuss potential schedule 
changes for next year. While I do not 
have anything to 100% confirm today, I 
would say that the feedback we got was 
overwhelmingly positive. I will discuss more 
during our Information Night, but in the 
meantime I will also be sending out a parent 
survey to discuss different potential options 
on that 5th day (including when that 5th 
day might be). Participation and feedback is 
appreciated!

With Sincere Appreciation,
Michael Faeth
Adult Education Manager

Spring 
Conferences

Our current calendar has our Spring 
Conference dates as March 2nd-4th. As we 
continue to monitor COVID cases in our 
area, there has been some consideration of 
pushing those dates back 3-5 weeks if we 
felt like that would give us a better chance 
of including an in-person option. In addition, 
we are discussing options of how to better 
differentiate Spring conferences (especially 
in consideration of a potential move to a 
Full-Year calendar). While Fall conferences 
are a good way to “set the table” and 
discuss assessments and early observations, 
we envision Spring conferences as being 
more than just discussing growth and 
change over time. As we launch into the 
Summer and next year, we want to mindful 
of using this shared time to discuss more in-
depth our longterm goals and expectations, 
and how we can mutually work together to 
achieve them. Again, parent feedback on 
what you would consider valuable topics is 
always appreciated. 
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Please note: 
This calendar is subject to change. 
* Lunch included

Students will typically have an option 
to purchase food or other items 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Fitness Center

1 2

Fitness Center

3

Raptor Center*

4

PRISM/Sholom

7

Fitness Center

8 9

Fitness Center

10

Dave and 
Busters (please 
bring >$10)*
11

Rock Elm

14

Adult Ed 
Information 
Night @7pm
15 16

Fitness Center

17

Sea Life/
Mall of America

18

Mid-Winter 
Break (No-
School)
21

Mid-Winter 
Break

22

Mid-Winter 
Break

23

Mid-Winter
Break

24

Mid-Winter
Break (Alumni 
event on 26th)
25

Rock Elm

28


